
 
Meg Brook 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
Please take up the Universal Primary Care bills now. Vermont can and must lead the 
nation and show it is morally right and financially possible to provide primary care for 
all. In addition we will continue to have the healthiest population because taking 
care of yourself and your body before illness grabs you is the best and most 
affordable way. 
 
I'm counting on the promises made by those we elected and the strong leadership in 
Montpelier to move these bills forward now. 
 
Thank you so much for your time and service. 
 
 
 
Meg Brook 
911 Dorset ST 
S Burlington, VT 05403 

 


